Minutes for CEPP meeting of 15 December 2008

In attendance: Dan Nathan (Chair), Terry Diggory, Rochelle Calhoun, Rik Scarce, Bob Turner, Erica Bastress-Dukehart, Kyle Nichols, Claire Solomon.
Minutes for the December 8th meeting will be approved at a later date. 

I. The CEPP retreat is scheduled for January 9th from 10am to 3 PM in Murray-Aikens. 

Agenda for retreat:

1. Academic Priorities in a time of economic crisis

2. UWW, next steps

3. Class caps

4. Academic Grievance Policy update

5. Online education

6. Study day policy

      II. 
David Karp, Ann Henderson, and Michael Ennis-McMillan joined the meeting at 9:00 to discuss changes to the College’s Study Day policy. Problems have arisen regarding requests for exemptions from various academic and non-academic groups on campus. Michael Ennis-McMillan noted that the policy exists only in a virtual state and that there is no clear oversight of the policy. David Karp, Associate Dean of Student Affairs, asked for direction from CEPP regarding policy decisions. Discussion ensued. It is unclear whether this is a CEPP matter. Dan Nathan agreed to follow up with further discussion regarding this issue.   
The meeting adjourned at 10:00 AM.

Respectfully submitted by Erica Bastress-Dukehart

